
 
 

 
 
Dear Families, 

At Lifetouch, we love being a place where you can capture memories, stay connected to 
your loved ones, and build community. In the midst of the COVID-19 crisis, we will 
continue to be that place where you can share, connect, and watch your children grow.  

Due to the unscheduled school closures, we haven’t been able to distribute the picture 
packets as we have in the past.  In order to ensure we are following the social 
distancing guidelines; portrait packages will not be sent home this year.   As we do not 
want this to be the year without photographic memories, your portraits are available and 
can be purchased.  Please Click Here to be provided your personalized access code 
and ordering information.  

We appreciate your patience and most importantly, we thank you for 
inviting Lifetouch to help capture, preserve, and share the story of this extraordinary 
school year. 
 

--  

  
Trista Ferguson | Account Executive  
School Photography and Yearbooks 
1578 State Route 903, Suite 8| Jim Thorpe, PA 18229 
Office: 570.732.4383 | Cell: 570.236.5270  
tferguson@lifetouch.com 
Lets Connect on LinkedIn  
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